
	
	 	 	 Dear	Fishing	Camper,	
	
	 	 	 Greetings	from	Lutherlyn!	We	are	very	excited	that	you	will	be		
	 	 joining	us	for	Life	in	the	Wild	Camp	this	summer!	We	have	an		
	 	 exciting	week	planned.	There	are	some	things	that	you	will	need	to	
bring	and	be	aware	of	so	this	can	be	a	fun	and	safe	week	for	everyone!	
	
	 There	are	some	risks	in	fishing	that	are	not	present	in	other	programs	
just	due	to	the	nature	of	fishing.	We	will	be	using	hooks,	which	are	sharp	and	
can	be	dangerous.	All	campers	are	expected	to	act	responsibly	and	follow	all	
rules	and	guidelines	that	are	presented	to	you	throughout	the	week.	Any	
camper	that	is	perceived	to	be	a	risk	to	themselves	or	others	will	not	be	
permitted	to	fish.		
	

The	clothing	that	you	wear	plays	a	big	part	in	the	safety	of	fishing.	All	
campers	must	wear	pants,	close-toed	shoes,	a	hat,	a	loose	fitting,	lightweight,	
long	sleeve	shirt,	and	sunglasses	(or	some	type	of	eye	protection)	when	fishing.	
You	will	be	able	to	change	into	shorts	and	sandals	when	you	are	not	fishing	but	
it	is	very	important	that	your	skin	is	protected	from	flying	hooks	and	the	sun	
while	fishing.	
	
	 Please	also	bring	a	fishing	pole,	sunscreen,	bug	repellant,	and	a	pair	of	old	
sneakers	that	can	get	wet	(for	wading	in	the	lake	when	fishing).	If	you	have	
waders	feel	free	to	bring	them	but	there	is	no	need	to	go	out	and	buy	a	pair.	
You	are	also	welcome	to	bring	lures	with	you.	We	discourage	treble	hooks	and	
barbed	hooks	are	not	permitted	at	all.	NO	ONE	MAY	FISH	WITH	A	BARBED	
HOOK!	
	
	 This	is	going	to	be	a	very	exciting	week	of	fishing	and	we	look	
forward	to	your	arrival!	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 In	Christ,	
	 	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 The Lutherlyn Staff 


